
PROPOSED ZONING BYLAW AMENDMENT – 
BYLAW NO. 9905, THE ZONING AMENDMENT BYLAW, 2023 (NO. 12)

LEGAL DESCRIPTION 

REASON FOR THE AMENDMENT

The overall height of the building is not proposed to increase, nor are there any changes proposed 
to the maximum number of dwelling units.

INFORMATION

may be directed to the following without charge during regular business hours:

PUBLIC HEARING 
Wednesday, July 26, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.

5:00 p.m. on Monday, July 24, 2023 will be forwarded 

SASKATOON STARPHOENIX, SATURDAY, JULY 8, 2023 
SASKATOON STARPHOENIX, MONDAY, JULY 10, 2023


